Please pray for Garv & Jeanie

“ It is true that we may desire much more. But let
us use what we have, and God will give usmore.” -
Adoniram Judson

Dear Friends and Supporters,

As we enter the season of Thanksgiving and the
celebration of the Birth of Christ, may we keep
our focus on the goodness of God, his love for us
and for sinners and our responsibility to reach the
world with the Gospel of Christ! I want to wish you,
your family and church a Happy Thanksgiving,
a wonderful Merry Christmas and a blessed and
prosperous New Year!

In September, we traveled to the Country of
Honduras to host a Pastor’s conference. Jeanie and
I along with Brother Duane and Melissa Moore, the
Josh Hill Family from Guatemala, a group of people
from Little River Baptist Church in Spring Lake, NC
and Sister Kim Chambers was able to preach, teach
and serve around 150 people including Missionaries
and National Pastor’s and their families. The Lord
blessed the effort greatly as some much needed
foundational teaching and preaching was presented
to those that attended. Pastors were encouraged in
their ministries and Christ was exalted! Many were
asking for us to return and do it again! I was also
able to preach revival for Missionary Don Hilbun
and Pastor Amol Altamirano.

November 2022

Our trip to Honduras was our 3rd mission trip of
the year. The expense of travel has greatly increased
as we have spent more on our trips than we ever
have. In addition to the Mission Trips, we continue
to travel weekly to our meetings that the Lord has
allowed us to do. Pray for us and others who are
having to endure the cost to continue to do what the
Lord has called us to.

Prayer Baptist Missions International is looking
for Missionaries to partner with to help get the
Gospel to a lost and dying world! Go to www.
prayerbaptistmissions.com for more information
and an application. It seems that as the need for
Missionaries grows, there are fewer going than ever.
Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he
will send forth laborers into his harvest. Matt. 9:38

The floor is down and most of the trim is finished
in the Mission House! Someone has offered to do
the cabinets for us as well! The Lord is blessing the
project! At the end of November, we are in the red
on the funds. We are now looking at furnishing the
house. Help us pray about the needs!

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support!
You can follow us on Facebook and on our family
website at www.crispfamily.org You may contact us
via email at crispg871@yahoo.com or you can call
us at 828-735-1297. Be sure to check out PBMI as
well.

Serving Because of Him,
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